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Hello Comrades and friends, 

We had a very busy month of July, with the Timber Rattlers game, the Independence Day 

Parade and the Fishing Tournament.   Thanks to all of you that helped out with these events.    

This is one of the main reasons that we have been selected to receive the Post Excellence 

Award.  A pat on the back for everyone!   Our State Convention will be this week-end, July 18 

and 19.  I will be accepting numerous awards for the great job that we, as a post, have done 

throughout the year.  Also, we will have tickets available for the Veteran’s Banquet on Oct. 18.  

Remember that we will not have a meeting in August, as this is our summer picnic.  Please sign 

up at our next meeting on July 23rd.     See you there! 

Yours in Comradeship, 

Dave Steinert 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

FROM THE COMMANDER 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS  

Daugherty-Hamilton Post #234-Omro, WI  

July 19, 2014 

Volume 11, Issue 7 

Website: www.omropost234.org 

 

Newsletter 

 

Additional information about upcoming events can be found on the post website: www.omropost234.org 

 

7/17/14      Legion Auxiliary Unit Meeting 6:30 PM Tanners Tap & Grill, Omro  

7/23/14      Post Executive Committee Meeting 6:00 PM @ Tanner’s Tap  

7/23/14      Post 234 Regular Meeting 7:00 PM @ Tanner’s Tap & Grill, Omro, WI.  

7/27/14      Korean War Ended (1953) 

7/28/14  World War 1 Began (1914)  
8/02/14 Operation Desert Shield Began (1990)  
8/04/14  Coast Guard Founded (1790)  
8/07/14 Purple Heart Day  
8/05/14 - 8/10/14  Winnebago County Fair (sign up to help tend bar) 

8/14/14  VJ Remembrance Day WWII Ends (1945)  
8/14/14  Winnebago County Council Of Veterans Organizations 9:30 AM @ James Coughlin Building  
8/15/14  Allied Invasion of Southern France (1944)  
8/27/14  Post 234 Summer Picnic @ Lower Miller Park Pavilion Social 5:30 PM, Picnic 6:30 PM,  

  NO POST MEETING  

 

 
 

The Mission Of Daugherty-Hamilton Post 234 Is To Provide 

Services To Veterans, Their Families And Our Communities . 

 

http://www.omropost234.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

   

 

 

 

   

    

 
 

 

 

 

Page 4 of 4 

Daugherty-Hamilton Post 234 

Renew Your Membership Today 

 

 

MEMBERSHIP REPORT 
Good Day. Here we are starting our twelfth year of post 234. At the end of last 
year we had 187 members. We are starting off this year with 6 new members. 
Welcome Gary Allen, Jay Kargus, Mark Allermann, Trish Delrow and brothers 
Jack & John Verwiel. I also received 46 dues paid so far. Five of those were on 
line payment. Again if you want to pay on line go to our website and scroll down 
to middle of page and follow the instructions. Our goal as always is to have our 
dues paid by December as our post gets national recognition. If you have 
financial problems, email me or call me and this information will be kept by me 
only and your dues will be taken from the Poppy Fund. My email 
is jvonderloh@gmail.com or call 920-252-1893. Have a great healthy month. 
Vondy.   

CHAPLAINS CORNER 
      Dear comrades and friends,  

  Hello everyone , I love this summer weather this year, not too hot.  

        Our thoughts, Prayers and sympathy go out to Jack Haynes and family for the loss of 

        his Mother. I saw Gordon Cady at the U.V.H.G. meeting and he is doing better, Ken 

        Flock wife Cherie had surgery, Tom Skaug is on the sick call list, and Al Stamborski  

        was diagnosed with cancer. Our thoughts and Prayers go out to all of you. 

                 If I have miss anyone or did not receive information on anyone our thoughts 

        and Prayers go out to you and to those that have lost loved ones in the past month,  

       from Post 234.  

  Friends, God of friendship, Thank you for my friends, especially for those who 

        give me wise advice. Thank you for my closest friends whom I see everyday, who 

        motivate me to grow and serve. Thank you for all the good friends whom I used to see 

        more often, but don’t see as much anymore. 

  Lord, continue to give me good friends throughout my life, and help me be a 

        better friend to all. Amen.  

 

         CHAPLAIN   Ed Mason 
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POST 234 
SUMMER PICNIC 

@ LOWER MILLER PARK 
August 27TH 

 

SOCIAL  5:30 

                      PICNIC  6:30 
              

                                  
 

           
                                      

 

COME ENJOY                          

THE FUN!! 
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Thank you to all the volunteers for supporting our Legion Post!! 

 Lynn, Pam, Kathy, Jodi and Roxi for weeding and up-keep of the Omro 

Veterans Memorial flower beds.    

 Bobbi and junior members, Brasia and Kora, cashiers at the Pancake 

Breakfast.   

 Bartenders and food servers Angie, Jodi, Judy, Darlene and Lynn at the 

Sheephead Fishing Tournament. 

Current unit membership is 25, 20 seniors and 5 juniors.  Remember, even though 

renewals will soon be out for 2015, there is still half a year left in 2014 for 

memberships. 

Department Convention will begin Friday, July 18
th

 and I will be attending.  

Looking forward to meeting with the other units and districts. 

The Department Fall Forum will be September 19
th

 and 20
th

 in Eau Claire.  

Department program chairmen will be presenting workshops and providing 

information to get our unit off to a great start.  I will have more details at our next 

meeting. 

 

Our next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, July 17th, 6:30 pm at Tanner’s.  See you 

then! 

 

Diane Steinert 

President 
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AMERICAN LEGION AUXILIARY 

DAUGHERTY-HAMILITON 

UNIT 234 

In the spirit of Service, Not Self, the mission of the American Legion Auxiliary is to support 

The American Legion and to honor the sacrifice of those who serve by enhancing the lives 

of our veterans, military, and their families, both at home and abroad.  

For God and Country, we advocate for veterans, educate our citizens, mentor youth, and 

promote patriotism, good citizenship, peace and security. 

 



 

 

 

 


